
 

JUNE 2024 COMMITTEE REPORT  

 

1. Mason Fire Department responded to a total of 10 incidents for the month of May with a 

100% response rate:  

• 8 EMS CALLS  

• 1 MOTOR VEVICLE ACCIDENT W/ NO INJURIES 

• 1 TRAFFIC HAZARD 

 

2. The department is requesting the board to renew the department’s annual subscription for its 

I Am Responding software. The annual subscription is $810.00.  

 

3. No bids were received for the wall repairs to the fire station after the public listing in the 

Leader. These repairs were required by the Town’s insurance to maintain current rates.  

 

4. The station rollup door in front of Engine 71 is no longer operating and requires repairs.  

 

5. The department has received the multi-gas meter that was approved by the board. Over the 

next month, personnel will be trained on the new equipment.  

 

 

 


